
SPRING 
CLEANUP

Mayor’s

Join Mayor Catherine E. Pugh 
and spring into action by 
registering for the annual Spring 
Cleanup.  The cleanup will occur 
on April 29, 2017, from 9 a.m. to 
1 p.m.

Communities wishing to 
participate should call 311 to 
register and confirm their
designated pick-up point. 
Clean  neighborhoods mean a 
better Baltimore for everyone.

Saturday
April 29, 

2017
Catherine E. Pugh

Mayor


